
Highway Safety Committee meeting 
August 12, 2014       15:00 to 15:15 hours 

Hampton Falls Safety Complex 

3 Drinkwater Road 

 

 

Members present: Chief Jay M. Lord – HFFD     

Lt Tom Boynton for Chief Robbie Dirsa - HFPD 

Robert Regan 

Laurance Anderson Jr  

Andrew Christie  

 

   

Members absent: Dick Robinson  

 

New Business 

 

Situation 1: A request was sent to the Town Administrator then forwarded it to HSC 

to request a ‘Blind Driveway’ sign for 160 Drinkwater Road prior to the curve headed 

toward Hampton Falls from Kensington near the intersections of King / Drinkwater / 

Blake’s Ln.  

  

Recommendation: After a discussion the HSC agrees that it would recommend the 

request to the Board of Selectmen for final approval.   

 

Situation 2: A request was passed along to the HSC from a citizen living on Toppan 

Lane to request a speed limit sign on Brown Road.   

 

Recommendation: Upon investigation there are already three 30 MPH signs on 

Brown road – no other signage is needed at this time. 

 

 

Final Minutes submitted by Chairman Lord 8-12-2014 


